
 

 

Important Notice to the Public 
 

Due to COVID-19 pandemic, when visiting 

the Tohono Plaza we strongly encourage 

the public to practice safe distancing of 6ft, 

hand washing/sanitizing and are 

REQUIRED to wear face mask or covering. 
 

 

In accordance with the Sells District Council 

Resolution No. SD-79-20. 

 

Thank you, 

 


